
 
Construction Update: After Hours Work 

 

We are experiencing some delays with the installation of a shoring box relating to the High 

Voltage works on Central Avenue.  

These works will go past our 5.30pm construction approval. We expect to be finished by 6.30pm. 

I will keep you posted on the progress of the works if further delays are expected. 

If you have any questions or if you require more information, please contact 

atp.communicationsf@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 

Office and Industrial  
 

T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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